
The Wakefield Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 23, 2018

at 7:30 P.M. in the first floor conference room of Town Hall, One Lafayette Street,

Wakefield, Massachusetts to consider changes the Planning Board’s Subdivision

Rules & Regulations.

A copies of the current text of the Rules & Regulations and the proposed changes are

available for inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular business hours.  

Amendments for the following sections will be considered: the plan submission

requirements under section A. of §320-4. Approval of plans not subject to subdivision

control laws. (ANR Plans), and the selection and specifications for new street trees

under §320-25. Plantings.     

Any person wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the time and place

designated. 
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